
MEMBERSHIP
RENEWAL

All members should get up
to date as soon as possible
Get with Dan Carroll (239-
699-3432) to pay

November wound down from a very active
October.  We closed out the Pumpkin Patch and
brought in about $1400 profit that was split
evenly between the Legion and our BSA Troop. 
 The Patch sold just over $5000 in pumpkins!! 
 Perhaps a modest profit, but for our first
attempt, a definite success.  Next year, with
additional support from our membership, I'll bet
we can top that.

Our normal monthly events were held and
successful.  The dinner dance was a fun evening
of song, dance and Thanksgiving fixin's.  And
everyone ate their fill at our Breakfast.

Overall, it has been an active year.  From new
activities to new members.  The post has grown
and has expanded it's outreach to the
community, mainly towards youth.  This is
highlighted by Dungeons and Dragons on
alternate Fridays and the successful Pumpkin
Patch, Haunted House, and Trunk or Treat
around Halloween.  We plan to continue this
trend, and more!

As we close out the year and reflect on all that has
happened and all that we have accomplished
together, I'd like to thank everyone for their hard
work and assistance this year and wish everyone
the very happiest of holidays.
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Christmas Parade - Meet @ Interlachen Hall @
5:30p - Dec 3
Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance - Dec 7
Holiday Bazaar - Dec 10
BSA Car Wash - Dec 10
Executive Meeting - Dec 12
Post Holiday Dinner - Dec 17
General Meeting - Dec 19
No Breakfast this month

Be sure to see the full calendar at the end of the newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

OLD BUSINESS

If you have anything to add or mention, please let me know
no later than 1 week following the general meeting!
CJ Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482IHS JROTC - Haunted House Crew

Halloween Trunk or Treat



More News
We've got some events coming up in December, in
addition to our normal activities.

First up, the Interlachen Christmas Parade will take
place on Saturday, December 3.  The parade starts
at 6:15p, but we will line up around 5:30p next to the
Fleet Reserve and across from the Interlachen Hall. 
 If you can make it, we'll be decorating the float on
Friday, Dec 2 at about 10a.

Next, the Post will host a Pearl Harbor Day
Remembrance on Wednesday, Dec 7 at 10:30a. 
 We've asked the IHS JROTC Commander to speak.  
Please attend if you can.

Don't miss the Holiday Bazaar on December 10th. 
 You can read more details in Ladies' Corner, but it's
always a big hit.

Finally, all our Legion Family is invited to our Post
Holiday Dinner at 6p on Sat, Dec 17.  This includes
Legion Members, Scouts, Dancers, Bingo, and
JROTC.  There'll be smoked Ham and Turkey and
Chuckie will provide the entertainment.  No charge
but donations will be accepted.
  

NEW BUSINESSPOST NEEDS

New Gas Range in the Kitchen -
Purchased 11/29
New Bingo Board and machine
Inspection/Maintenance on septic tank
and drain field
Fixing front door latch mechanism
Fixing outdoor and marquee sign lights
Driveway leveling and paving, fixing
drainage issues

Below are some items the Post needs.  We
will likely run individual fundraisers for these
in the future, but wanted them on your radar
should you wish to donate funds, materials,
or time towards them now.

LADIES' CORNER
Our Ladies are putting on their annual
Holiday Bazaar on December 10th to help
support the Post.  Please come out between
9am and 2pm to support our Arts & Crafts
Vendors, get a Dog or a Burger for lunch, get
some baked goods or popcorn or get your car
washed by the Boy Scouts.  

The Blood Mobile will be here again.  Please
consider donating if you can.  Last time we
barely made our quota and we would love to
be able to call on them again in the future to
show up for our events.  

Basically, all around, come out and support
this big event at our Post!

Lineup for JROTC Haunted House


